150 Young Salisbury University Students Needed

If you are a Salisbury University student and you are 18, 19, or 20,
please assist us and take our online survey. The survey is part of an IRB-
approved research study that will help us establish the quality of an
“Adolescent Screening Inventory,” an assessment tool designed to
identify young persons at risk for substance abuse.

The survey will take 30 to 45 minutes and your responses will be
completely anonymous.

Pizza will be served and those who complete the survey will also receive
a $10 gift coupon for Dunkin Donuts.

Join us at any of the survey administration sessions in the Teacher
Education Technology Center (TETC) listed below. Tell your friends too.

Monday May 11th

TETC Room 116B LT. Lab 12 Noon-1:00 pm
TETC Room 116B LT. Lab 1:00 pm-2:00 pm
TETC Room 116B LT. Lab 6:00 pm-7:00 pm
Tuesday May 12th

TETC Room 110B LT. Lab 1:00 pm-2:00 pm
TETC Room 110B LT. Lab 5:00 pm-6:00 pm
TETC Room 110B LT. Lab 6:00 pm-7:00 pm
Wednesday May 13t

TETC Room 116B LT. Lab 12 Noon-1:00 pm
TETC Room 116B LT. Lab 1:00 pm-2:00 pm
TETC Room 116B LT. Lab 5:00 pm-6:00 pm
TETC Room 116B L.T. Lab 6:00 pm-7:00 pm

If you have questions, contact Professor Jim Forte -
jaforte@salisbury.edu, 410-677-5428. The Research Team includes
Professor Mathew Corrigan, Professor Forte, and Sarah Bulgaris, a social
work major.




